
 
 

 
 
• ATTACHED is a communication from TxDOT 

regarding public hearing dates for the Trans-
Texas Corridor. 

 
• We continue to appreciate and celebrate the 

value that the Joe Barnhart Foundation brings 
to the learners of Beeville.  ATTACHED is 
another wonderful example. 
 

• It always helps when we compare our students
in Beeville ISD to the state to know how the 
state compares nationwide.  ATTACHED is 
“Stacking Up Well” that provides a summary of 
the result of Texas’ students on the National 
Assessment of Educational Progress (NAEP). 

  

 
• We attempt to monitor our discipline referrals

at all grade levels to make sure that we are not
revealing biases in our procedures.  
ATTACHED are the elementary results 
through April of this year. 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
• ATTACHED are the 2006 Texas English 

Language Proficiency Assessment System 
(TELPAS) results.  Note that these are from 
Cindy Clendennen’s office. 

 
• Beeville ISD (FMC) makes new in the 

“Voyager Connection” spring of 2006 issue.  
ATTACHED is an article from page 4.  Let us 
know if you would like to see the journal. 

• Recall that we determined some significant 
challenges in our monitoring of activity funds 
this past year. ATTACHED is a copy of the 
“Evaluation of Presentation” results.  The 
business office will continue to monitor the 
efforts of the respective activity accounts. 

• The U.S. Department of Education has 
completed investigation of BISD related to a 
complaint alleging that the district 
discriminates against students on the basis of 
race.   ATTACHED is a copy of the 
determination from the U.S. Department of 
Education. 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
Next Regular Board Meeting: August 15, 2006 6:00 p.m. 
 
 
First Day of School:  August 24, 2006 

 
 

ENJOY YOUR SUMMER 
& 

CATCH THE SPIRIT! 


